
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT
July 19, 2002

SANDLAKE-GALLOWAY ROAD PROJECT

Status updates for the Sandlake-Galloway Road Project will be regularly
posted to the Public Works web site at: www.co.tillamook.or.us/gov/pw/sg-
project

- - - - - - - - -

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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